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Newsletter 
 

Bracknell Conservation Volunteers 
 

Newsletter No. 165  13 January 2023 

What we’ve been doing 

3 January 2023    Farley Copse 

We cleared bramble, holly and laurel from an area close to the line of Leylandii trees. Some 
of the cleared material was burnt on a fire the other side of the path. A habitat pile was 
created further into the area cleared. 

11 volunteers attended. The weather was drizzly until about 11:00. 
 

10 January 2023    Nightingale Triangle 

Tasks were as follows: 
 

1. Burn previously cut brash on bonfire 
2. Clean bird nesting boxes: a volunteer used a ladder for this task 

3. Cut down rhododendron and burn on bonfire 
4. Remove gorse, rhododendron regrowth and small trees from the bank near the 

footpath from the underpass. 

14 volunteers attended. The weather was rainy. 
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Coming up next 

 
17 January 2023      Larks Hill 

Task: orchard pruning 
 
24 January 2023      Edmunds Green 

Task: coppicing 
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What’s on 

 

Jealotts Hill Community Landshare (JHCL) 

Walk and wassail 

 
Saturday 28 January 2023    12:00 – 15:00 (main event) 

 
Countryside led walk from 11:30 – 12:30 

 

Jealotts Hill Community Landshare, Wellers Lane at junction of Penfurzen Lane, Warfield 
RG42 6BO, off A330 Ascot Road 

No dogs on site except guide dogs. 
 
 

Wildlife in Ascot 
 

Wildlife in Ascot Quiz Monday 27 February 2023 Starts 19:30 

 
‘The Wildlife in Ascot Quiz is back ! at The Stag in Ascot 
Organise a team of 3 to 5 or come along and join a team on the night. This is 

a free social event with a wildlife themed quiz in the Stag Pub in Ascot High 
Street. Get yourselves settled with a drink for quizzing to start at 7:30 pm. 

The pub serves good food.’ 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
Contact Bracknell Conservation Volunteers 

On-site mobile phone: 07986 707 448 

Programme enquiries telephone Trevor Scott on 01344 628 602 
or email: eddiescott999@yahoo.co.uk 

Produced by Roger Britt. Send any contributions/comments to rogerbritt@btinternet.com 

This Newsletter has been sent to you via a mailing list which contains your personal data, and which is managed in accordance 

with the General Data Protection Regulation (GDPR). You may unsubscribe from the Newsletter at any time by sending an e-

mail with the word “unsubscribe” in the subject line to: rogerbritt@btinternet.com 
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